
Quality Childhood Conference International 2015 
 

Co-organizers 

 

   http://www.ied.edu.hk/qccii 
  qcci@ied.edu.hk 

 

 
 

Dear Ms. Chia Hsin Li, 
 
 

Reference Code: p029 
 
 

QCCI 2015 – Acceptance of Poster Presentation 
 
 

Thank you for submitting your proposal to the Quality Childhood Conference International 2015 

(QCCI 2015). On behalf of the Organizing Committee of QCCI 2015, I am pleased to inform 

you that your paper titled 

 
 

“A Table Game Suitable for Preschooler: An Innovative Design of “Ji Ji Kua Kua Family”” 

 

has  been  accepted  for  poster  presentation  at  the  QCCI  2015, with  the theme  

“Enhancing Quality Childhood Education: Synergizing Global Efforts”, to be held at the Hong 

Kong Institute of Education, Hong Kong, on 18 - 19 June 2015. 

 
 
 

Online registration is available on our website now. To enjoy the Early Bird Registration fee, 

please register for the conference on or before 15 May, 2015. Please mark down the reference 

code for further communication with the Secretariat and registration.   

 

 

You are also reminded to plan your trip to Hong Kong at your earliest convenience. Participants 

are responsible for managing their transportation and accommodation needs and securing the 

appropriate visa. 
 

Please visit our website http://www.ied.edu.hk/qcci for further updates. 
 

Look forward to seeing you in Hong Kong this June. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dr. Doris CHENG Pui Wah 

Director of Centre for Childhood Research and Innovation, Associate Professor 

The Hong Kong Institute of Education, Hong Kong  

Chairperson of the QCCI 2015 Organizing Committee 
On behalf of the QCCI 2015 Organizing Committee 
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